COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

10th: April,. 1922,

B Dear M. Lesuwenbura,
] I am favoured with your letter of the 5th
instant regarding the case of the Steamer YSCALA SHELL®
% “SPEEDONIA®, and note that for the cenversion into a
B tanker and the survey of the repair work that has besn
done you have charged a fee of about two-thirds the amount
:that would be chargeable for the Spesial Survey during
L ‘:‘construction. and this is considered quite satisfactory.
With kindest regards,
Yours faithfully,

R. Leeuwenburg, ®Bq.,.
ROTTERDAM .




